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Northgate station park ‘n’ ride expansion

Consultation process
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is 
planning to expand parking facilities at Northgate station 
in response to high demand for customer parking in the 
local area. TMR’s preferred option is to replace the existing 
carpark on Ridge Street and Holland Street with a multi-
storey parking facility to provide around 350 additional car 
spaces. Consultation was undertaken from 18 October to  
18 November 2021 to seek the community’s feedback on a 
proposed expansion to Northgate station park ‘n’ ride.

Overview of engagement
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Consultation summary 
•	 over 250 pieces of individual feedback were received during the 

consultation period
•	 over three-quarters of respondents supported the proposed upgrade.

Common recommendations
•	 easy access and exit to car park
•	 a modern and attractive façade
•	 future proofing the car park capacity
•	 security needs for commuters and vehicles
•	 traffic control requirements
•	 landscaping and streetscaping. 

Common concerns
•	 traffic flow due to the proposed car park entrance on Melton Road 
•	 rat running and general congestion
•	 pedestrian and bike rider safety
•	 personal and vehicle security
•	 impacts to business, commuters and parking during construction. 
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•	 two face-to-face information sessions 
•	 media statement
•	 online survey

•	 15,000 letterbox flyers
•	 signage at Northgate station  
•	 targeted doorknock to residents

•	 email notifications
•	 social media

Consultation methods used
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Next steps
Outcomes and next steps for the proposed 
Northgate station park ‘n’ ride can be 
viewed on the project web page. 

For more information on the project, please 
contact TMR below. 

Phone: 	07 3066 4338 (during business hours) 
Email: 	 metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Web: 	 tmr.qld.gov.au and search ‘Northgate 	
	 station’

May 2022

Preliminary consultation findings


